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>>> Leda Dudley <ashandtan1027@gmail.com> 6/4/2020 6:25 AM > >>
To whom it may concern,

I'am writing this letter in support of the cell tower being placed in the pine mountain area. Given the rule
location and the lack of reliable landline | think that it is vital for the residences have an option to have an
alternate phone source.

There has been multiple times in the past that | have not been able to reach my family during a time of
emergency, one time being during the Redwood Fire in October 2018. Had there cell phones gotten
service in that area, | would have been able to reach them much quicker in all those occasions.

Please consider the importance of that area having access to a reliable cell phone service in that area. | feel
that it is so important for many reasons including in time of emergency whether it be medical or

environmental.

Thank you,
Leda Dudley
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